
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
A wonderful trip to Otley Science Fair for Key Stage 1! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, Key Stage 1 attended our annual trip to Otley Science Fair!  

The topic for this year’s show was ‘Pyrotrickery’– which from the title alone promised to be a 

fantastic event!  

The show was presented by Matthew Tosh, a pyrotechnician who not only organises huge 

firework displays, but also arranges special effects for TV shows, films and music productions  

Matthew taught the children all about how fireworks works and how science and technology 

work together to put on amazing firework displays (like the one we had last week!). 

The best part of the show was experiencing some inside fireworks! We even saw red and 

green fire and the children were absolutely mesmerised!  

Maybe we have some budding pyrotechnicians in Key Stage One now, I was certainly 

inspired! 

Otley Science week is running until this Saturday (16th November). On Saturday, from 10am 

until 4pm, there is a free science event at Otley Courthouse, and I know some of our children 

will love it! There will be interactive science presentations suitable for all key stages! 

https://otleysciencefestival.co.uk/festival-2024/ 

Miss Beth Hayter  
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